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PCN Notice 

 
 
 

JAE Oregon will be localizing the following products from JAE Japan to JAE Oregon. There will be no changes 
to the product or process. 

 
CBM-141073, MX34012SF1 
CBM-132384, MX34020SF1 
CBM-152340, MX34008SF4 

 
If you should need PC PPAP (Process Change Production Part Approval Process) documents to submit to 
your end customers, please notify us no later than 11/24/2017 in order for factory to prepare and submit 
PC PPAP documents by the proposed date. Our first shipments will have IPP labels. 
 
 
** If we do not hear back within this time we will consider you have waived all change requirements. ** 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact your JAE account manager.  

Thank you for your cooperation. 
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